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Tram Grade Separation Projects        
Marion Road and Cross Road Level                
Crossing Removals 

Upcoming night works 

The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly 

(50:50) funded $400 million to remove the level crossings from 

the Glenelg tram line at Marion Road and Cross Road, Plympton. 

These works form part of the Tram Grade Separation Projects. 

To assist with the planning, service investigation works will be 

undertaken at the Marion Road and Anzac Highway intersection 

to help inform the detailed design. 

What’s happening: 

When 

Sunday 21 to Wednesday 
31 January 2024 

Hours of operation 

8:00pm to 6:00am  

Where 

Marion Road and Anzac 
Highway intersection 

Night works will be undertaken at the intersection of Marion Road and Anzac Highway between 8pm 

and 6am, from Sunday 21 January to Wednesday 31 January 2024, weather permitting (see map 

overleaf). Works will not be undertaken on Friday and Saturday nights. 

Night works are required to ensure the works can be undertaken safely and efficiently. Works occurring 

outside of residential properties will be completed by 11pm.  

How this affects you: 

The roads and pedestrian/cyclist access will remain open to traffic. Speed and lane restrictions will 

be in place in the vicinity of the works along the road. Please take extra care when workers are on site 

and observe speed limits, lane restrictions and traffic controllers when travelling through the area.  

Some noise disturbance can be expected at times while these works are completed, however the work 

will be managed to minimise disturbance to nearby residents and businesses as much as practically 

possible. The project team will contact individual property owners and businesses if access to their 

properties is to be impacted by these works. 

We appreciate your cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 

For further information: 

• Visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/TGSP  

• Email DIT.TGSP@sa.gov.au  

• Call 1300 794 880 

• Scan the QR code to subscribe for project updates. 
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Tram Grade Separation Projects – Marion Road and Cross Road Level 

Crossing Removals 

Work locations map 

 

Pedestrian, cyclist, and vehicle access maintained at all times. 

Marion Road and Anzac Highway – Night works  

8pm to 6am, Sunday 21 January to Wednesday 31 January 2024 


